
 

September 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  

University of Hull Open Day – Saturday 7 October 2023 
 

The University of Hull are delighted to offer free return coach travel for your child and accompanying 
family to visit our Open Day on Saturday 7 October 2023. 
 
If your child is considering university, then an Open Day is the best way to get a feel for the University, 
courses on offer and the city. 
  
Visitors will get a chance to: 

• Tour our campus and accommodation 
• Chat to current students and lecturers 
• Visit our information & subject stands 
• Get answers to UCAS application questions 
• Explore the city and its hidden gems 

 
We are offering free return coach travel from New College Bradford for students who wish to attend, 

along with family members who wish to accompany them.  Please note, students are not able to 

attend without being accompanied by a parent or carer. 
  
The coach will depart from outside of New College Bradford at 08:30 am on Saturday 7 October, 
arriving at the University of Hull after 10:00 am.  Each student who registers will have a goodie bag 
waiting for them on the coach, which will contain important information for the day, freebies, and a 
food/drink voucher.  On arrival at the University of Hull, you will be met by members of staff, and 
students will sign-in to confirm their attendance. Students and family members are then free to 
explore everything that is on offer at the Open Day. 
  
The return coach will depart from outside of the main entrance to the University of Hull, on 
Cottingham Road at 2:00 pm, and will transport guests back to New College Bradford. 
  
If you would like to join us on Saturday 7 October please follow the link below to book your place. 
Please complete the form in the student’s details (students have been sent the link to this form). 
  
https://gck.fm/dwkcy 
  
Please complete the registration form by Sunday 1 October at the latest. 
  
We hope that you will join us on Saturday 7 October – we look forward to seeing you there! 
  
Best wishes. 
 

Jon Zeb  

Assistant Principal / SLE - New College Bradford  

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/kWY0C9p3xckMJKqcoVkfi?domain=gck.fm

